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Dear Parents and Carers,       Friday 6th December  
 
At this special time of year, as a school community, we want to give thanks for all of the amazing 
opportunities we experience at school, including all of those so generously organised by the 
Friends, and ensure that we are thinking of children for whom, going to school and accessing 
education may be more challenging.  
 
This term we had a visit from local representatives working with Mary’s Meals. This charity 
provides ‘nutritious school meals to children living in some of the world’s poorest countries. The 
promise of a good meal attracts these hungry children into the classroom, giving them the energy 
to learn and hope for a better future.’ 
 
Through the School Council, the children have chosen to support Mary’s Meals by choosing to 
wear a blue item of clothing on Monday 16th December. We recognise that this is a very busy 
time of the year; however, we would be extremely grateful for any financial donations that you 
are able to give to support this important cause. The final day for donations to be collected will 
be Tuesday 17th December. Please hand any donations to your child’s class teacher or TA. 
 
Further information about Mary’s Meals may be found here: www.marysmeals.org.uk  
 
Thank you all very much for reading this letter and for your support. 
 
Miss L Tansley 
School Council Lead 
 

http://www.marysmeals.org.uk/

